
Message	from	All	Saints	-	Welcome	Director	

We	do	get	many	opportunities	to	improve	our	relationship	with	God	and	our	brothers	and	sisters.	
One	of	those	opportunities	is	the	Welcome	retreat	which	is	an	overnight	retreat	where	the	
facilitators	and	the	participants	lead	themselves	through	a	life	journey	that	is	life	changing.		

The	next	Welcome	weekend	is	coming	up	soon	and	I	am	inviting	all	(men	and	women)	to	seize	this	
opportunity	to	renew	their	relationship	with	God.	Do	not	let	this	chance	pass	by	but	make	a	
commitment	and	avail	yourself	of	this	wonderful	opportunity	that	has	changed	the	life	of	a	lot	of	
people	both	within	and	outside	our	parish.	

Hope	to	see	you	on	the	weekend	and	May	God’s	grace	guide	you	as	you	come.	

Remain	blessed!	

Fr.	Jovita		

 


